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Message from Friends of 

Launton School 

A reminder that fundraising 
meetings are on 26th September at 
2.15 pm or 7.30 pm in the school 
hall. Please come along with your 
ideas. 

 

 

 

A weekly update to Parents, Grandparents and Carers 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 

 
Following the Cannon Crew heroic walk on the 8th September, another parent is striding 
out for the children in October. Neil Greig, Eve’s Daddy is running the Chicago marathon 
on 7th October.  
http://www.justgiving.com/Neil-Greig4  
 
Competitive tendering is underway for the next stage of the field project… 
 
  
Rags 2 Riches 4 Schools will be making another collection on 10th October 
2018.  Please send in your good quality used clothes.  Bags will be provided closer to the 
day. 
 
The Christmas Fayre and tree lighting will take place on 30th November 2018.  Further 
details will soon be provided.  
 
We sent home a copy of the information that we hold in school, including contact 
information for you and a request to update photograph permission forms; please would 
you return these as soon as possible if you have not already done so. 
 
All are warmly invited to the PTA meetings that will be held on 26th September to plan the 
autumn term activities. The meetings are 2.15pm and 7.30pm in the school hall and you 
are welcome to attend either or both sessions. Thank you to everyone who has been 
collecting tokens from TESCO and posting them on our behalf so that we can benefit 
from the ‘Bags for life’ scheme; please join in if you are able: the cause with the greatest 
number of tokens will receive £4000. 
 
Breakfast Club and Afterschool Care continue to increase in popularity and this means 
that some sessions are reaching capacity. If you have booked a session and no longer 
need it, please cancel it so that you are not charged, and so that we can offer it to 
another child.  
 
And on an important safety note, we have reminded the children that ball games are not 
permitted before school begins each morning. 
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Dates for your 

diary 

 

 
Confirmed Term Dates 2018-2019 

Confirmed Term Date Link 
  

 

Updates and Reminders 
 

Fresh Start lunches theme day 

On 4 October - Diversity Day – Fresh start have a menu with an international theme, 
which you can view via this link Fresh Start Menus  

It is a lovely opportunity to try lunches for the day, and for anyone who does not usually 
book, Fresh Start are very happy to provide help with ordering. The deadline for ordering 

for the Theme Day only is 25 September. Fresh Start Meal Manager  

 
If you wish your child to join the martial arts club on Wednesdays, please contact Jake. 
 
Email: jake_kennett_100@live.co.uk 
Mob no: 07427 529419 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/06a6fdfd-5349-4cd6-b522-7ee3baae04d8/1d677197-9c7c-4f81-ab7d-97bd538047ce/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202018%20%20%202019.pdf
https://freshstartcatering.uk/menus/
https://freshstartcatering.uk/new-meal-manager/
mailto:jake_kennett_100@live.co.uk
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